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4th May 2023 
 
Mr Terry Enright 
Chair, Grains Australia Limited 
Level 13, Suite 1A, 465 Victoria Ave 
CHATSWOOD NSW  2067 Australia 

 Via Email:   terry@drycreek.net.au 
 
 
 
Dear Terry, 
 
Further to our recent call,  I am writing to advise of GTA’s decision to withdraw from further formal 
involvement in the oversight and governance of Grains Australia Limited (GAL). 
 
The GTA Board has considered this matter carefully and canvased widely with its membership base.  
 
We remain very proud of the work we have done with GRDC, GPA and GGL in the establishment of 
GAL, including the development of the GAL Constitution, the appointment of the inaugural skills-
based Board, and the successful transitioning of Wheat Quality Australia to GAL’s control.    
 
Now GAL is up and running, we see that it is time to step back and re-focus our efforts in supporting 
the interests of our Members. This will also let GAL focus on delivering value to growers.  Ultimately 
value generated by a successful GAL will flow overwhelmingly to growers which benefits the 
Australian grains industry as a whole. 
 
In practical terms GTA will stand down from: 

a) The GAL Advisory Committee; and 

b) The GAL Director Selection Committee. 
 
We would also be grateful if GAL would cease referring to GTA and using our brand in its promotional 
materials and activities.  
 
Going forward, GTA expects to work with GAL to identify collaboration opportunities for the benefit 
of the entire Australian grain value chain.  
 
GTA will continue to work in delivering value to our Members.  Most of the time we anticipate this will 
be aligned to the interests of growers and GAL, but not always.  We see this as natural and desirable. 
 
We will work collaboratively with all stakeholders, including GAL and governments, as we have always 
done. 
 
In the interests of transparency, GTA intends this to be an open letter for circulation to its Members 
and other stakeholders. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Andrew Goyder 
Chair, Grain Trade Australia 

mailto:admin@graintrade.org.au
mailto:terry@drycreek.net.au

